
Contractors, 

Please deliver your Hard Copy Bid Submittal to the Portsmouth Metropolitan Housing 
Authority’s Main Office, located at 410 Court Street, Portsmouth, Ohio 45662 by 
the Bid Due Date of 11:00 AM on Friday, April 26, 2024. If you have any questions 
pertaining to this IFB / Bid Submittal, please feel free to contact me by email. 

Please indicate on your Bid Submittal: 
PMHA / Exterior Lighting at Lett, Miller & Farley #22-017
Attn: Greg Sparks 

Thank You, 
Greg Sparks, PMHA 
greg@pmha.us 

mailto:greg@pmha.us

